
March 
 Newsletter 

March 10—Nanney Bridal Shower 
March 10—Students Spring Break Kickoff (5-8p) 
March 14—Food Pantry 
March 24—The Living Last Supper (10a) 
March 31—Resurrection Sunday 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
     Worship—10:00a 
     Student Choir—4p 
           
Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Kidz Music—5:45-6p 
          Awana—6:00p 
          Upper Room (College/Career)—5:45p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 
          Worship Ministry Rehearsal—7:15p 

For the Record:   

December Budget Need: $62,312.83  

Budget Receipts: $52,749.88 

January Budget Need: $62,981.90  

Budget Receipts: $129,844.76 

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Fin. Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 
Attention all E-givers—-Consider using E-check instead of Debit or 

Credit cards. E-check  saves the church money and allows us to   
steward our resources better. E-check is safe and secure. Thank you 

for using this valuable tool. 

Mission Statement 
 

To build relationships that lead  people to become    
passionate followers of Christ. 

Meet Me at the Well 

Women’s Ministry 

TBA 

March 14th 

8a-noon 

2653 S. Eason Blvd 

Tupelo, MS 

662-687-4500 



Students:   

Generate Camp Signup and deposit needed by March 31st!  
Spring Break Kickoff is March 10th from 5—8p.  
       

      Pastor Chris   

      Be Real 

From the Pastor’s Desk 

From the Pastor’s Pen, 

Spring is blooming out all around us! Baseball, crappie fishing, turkey hunting, yard work, redbud trees, dog wood trees,       
Day-Light Savings, and warmer weather. In all of the excitement, I want us to get ready for Easter, which is the last Sunday in March.  

Holy Week is March 24-31. Spend time this week reflecting on the Sacrificial Lamb of God who gave is life so that you may be 
saved. Be intentional about praying for lost friends and family by name. Share the gospel with them. Invite them to church and Sunday 
School. 
 This Easter we are wanting everyone to invite their friends and family to Sunday School. Usually on Easter we will have a large 
attendance in worship. Yet, many of them don’t make it to Sunday School. I understand that people usually have family Easter traditions. 
I am going to ask you to move those back an hour for Sunday School. Take the opportunity to bring your family and friends. Meet them 
at the front of the church and take them to your Sunday School room. Help them to belong. 

Getting people to Sunday School on Easter is so important. People will come to worship service on that day, but they aren’t   
necessarily going to be connected until they get into a small group. Without that connection, they won’t have a group of people to love 
them and support them when times get tough. They won’t have a group of people to help them navigate through the tough issues of      
life-raising kids, having a healthy marriage, love, forgiveness, grief, and knowing God. It is through Sunday School that kids get their 
foundational understanding of God and salvation. Sunday School is made for families. Parents need to bring their kids to Sunday School 
and parents need support on their own.  

Make this Easter a game-changer for you and your family. 

                                                                                           In His Grip, 

                 Pastor Shane 

Kidz Music 

Wednesday Nights 

K-6th Grades 

5:45-6p 

In the Choir Room 

July 9 – 12, 2022 
William Carey University –  

Hattiesburg MS 
$150.00 Camp Cost -  
Due by March 3rd 

For kids in 3rd – 6th Grade 

 

Date: June 24 – 26, 2022 

Location: Central Hills  

Baptist Retreat 

  

$150.00 Camp Cost due by   

February 25, 2022 

The Living Last  

Supper 

March 24th 

10a 

Come experience        

communion like never  

before! 

Vacation Bible School 

June 2-5, 2024 


